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Jan. 26, 1954

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Shickley, Nebraska
Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to confirm your reception report of WJPS on 1/19/54L. We were
on the air at that time for our regular monthly frequency check.

Thanks a lot for your report. We would be glad to hear from you again
at some future date.

Yours truly,
JPS

James/Jared
Chief Engr.



